
To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to formally request a replat of the properties located at 1203 Barelas Rd SW and 
1207 Barelas Rd SW. These two parcels are currently situated side by side, divided along an 
east-west boundary. 

My intent is to separate each existing home—located at 1203 and 1207 Barelas Rd SW—onto 
its own individual lot. Additionally, I wish to retain the middle portion of the land, with access 
from the rear of the property, and consolidate it into a larger parcel to allow for the future 
development of townhomes. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at admin@pirugroup.com or 505-297-7771. 

Best regards, 

 


